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From: noiseregulation@infrastructure.gov.au
Sent:  Thu, 21 Nov 2019 10:59:38
To: Noise Regulation

Subject: Submission to noise regulation review [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Sensitivity: Normal

___________________________________
Comment: I&#39;ve made a few complaints over noise and the so called &quot;fly friendly&quot; time issues. With 
the circuit training conducted every day of the week, around and around and around. The constant drone or 
screaming of the planes sometimes flying lower than what they are legally allowed to be. There isnt any enforced 
regulations to their behavior. All letters come back saying it&#39;s fly friendly hours of flying. NOT GOOD 
ENOUGH and all the planes follow sound and height regulations. UNTRUE.. Some people live under this and also 
work under it. Too much for a populated area with schools, homes, shopping centre&#39;s, etc. Something bad will 
happen soon, then what? Personally this should be moved to the rural outskirts. 

Name: Karen caven 
 

Confidential?: No

submitted via infrastructure.gov.au


